
From: Winston Kaehler [mailto:winkaehler@gmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, January 18, 2018 1:37 AM 
To: #CI-StPaul_Ward7 <Ward7@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Midway soccer stadium noise limits 
 
The new soccer stadium being built in the Midway area should be subject to the same noise limits and 
variances as other public venues are. 
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